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Dear Chris,

On Friday, April 28, the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee considered
two new History courses requesting GE Historical Study and GE Diversity—Global Studies.

The Panel approved the two courses with one contingency and two recommendations:
e Contingency: For both courses, request concurrence from the Center for Medieval and
Renaissance Studies.
e Recommendations:
® The first paragraph of both syllabi refers to “quarter.” Change this to “semester.”
= Participation section on page 6 of History 3231 syllabus: correct typo at the
bottom of this page from “gage” to “gauge.”

| will return both courses via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the department to address
the points above.

Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Richard Fletcher
(faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel; cc’d here), or me.

My best,
Bernadette
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Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.

Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences

154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
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